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Tuesday, May 28, 2019 2:04 PM

CSoC Provider Notice: Change in Email Communications

Provider Notification: Changes to Email Communications

Provider Update 
All CSoC Network Providers 

Subject Line: Notice of Change to Provider Communications 

Magellan has recently switched email providers for our communications to network providers. We 
will begin using the new email for mass distribution of provider communications on June 1st.   

This has one unintended side effect of the old communications not being quite as reliable.  The 
embedded links in those emails will no longer work since the old service will not available.  Please 
refer to https://www.magellanoflouisiana.com/for-providers/provider-toolkit/provider-
announcements/ as it has all of the prior communications on it.  We apologize for any 
inconvenience, but this link will have future communications added and should be saved for future 
reference. 

Please reach out to your Network Management Specialist (NMS) with any questions or 
concerns.  Your NMS is available for support. 

Thank you for all you do in supporting the members of CSoC. 

Magellan of Louisiana 

This email was sent by: 

Magellan of  Louisiana 
8550 United Plaza, Suite 410 
Baton Rouge, LA 70809 
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